
Dear Parents, 

All HGCS high school students are issued a Chromebook for the 2017-2018 school year.    In order for 
students to receive his/her Chromebook, at least one parent/guardian and the student must attend the 
new student distribution session that will be held from 8:00 am- 9:00 am on Tuesday, August 8th.  The 
new student orientation will immediately follow.  Please click here to sign up for the August 8th session.  
If you are unable to attend contact the high school office at 704-531-4077 or via email 
michelewilson@hgchristian.org. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

In His Service, 

Ron Coltrane 
High School Principal 

https://sites.google.com/a/hgchristian.org/technology/welcome
mailto:michelewilson@hgchristian.org

